
 

Commissioners Executive Session 

November 13, 2017, 9:00 a.m. 

 

Present: 

Rick Nobbe, County Commissioner, Jerome Buening, County Commissioner and Mark Koors, County 
Commissioner 

Also present: Deputy Auditors Christy Smiley, Teresa Reiger, Rhonda Heger, Blair Land and Auditor Janet 
Chadwell 

Commissioners discussed the advantages and disadvantages of hiring a separate construction manager 
and general contractor for the new jail project. 

They also discussed bond counsel and the sale of bonds to finance the new jail project.   

No decisions were made and no votes were taken.  Commissioners agreed to continue discussion on 
these topics at their November 20​th​ meeting. 

Mr Koors moved to officially close this executive session, Mr Buening seconded and Mr Nobbe 
concurred. The meeting was adjourned at 8:45 am. 
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